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THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY AJMAN

To our dearest students, 

The academic year has finally come to an end. We remember the day we first met
you & the different conversations we had to get to know you. We remember your
tears, your laughs, your little mishaps and the mark you leave wherever you are. It is
only fair to say that we can now recognise you by the sound of your laughs and your
repetitive “teacher! teacher! teacher!”. We want you to know that we truly never
forget a student that we taught and we want you to remember us for the good
times we had and fun we shared! We wish you the best in your next endeavours and
pray that you continue to shine as bright as you always do. 

Yours truly, 
All your teachers.

A TRIBUTE

MAY
2025



Page 02

HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS YEAR’S ACTIVITIES

THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY AJMAN

MAY:  TRIP TO THE DOLPHINARIUM & EXOTIC BIRD SHOW
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS YEAR’S ACTIVITIES

THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY AJMAN

APRIL: KG FILM FESTIVAL - 3  EDITIONRD
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS YEAR’S ACTIVITIES

THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY AJMAN

MARCH: WELCOMING RAMADAN
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS YEAR’S ACTIVITIES

THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY AJMAN

FEBRUARY: SPORTS DAY!
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS YEAR’S ACTIVITIES

THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY AJMAN

JANUARY: KINDERGARTEN INTERSCHOOL ART COMPETITION
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS YEAR’S ACTIVITIES

THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY AJMAN

NOVEMBER: SUDS AND SMILES SOAP-MAKING WORKSHOP
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS YEAR’S ACTIVITIES

THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY AJMAN

OCTOBER: TEACHER & I FASHION PARADE
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS YEAR’S ACTIVITIES

THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY AJMAN

SEPTEMBER: STAY AND PLAY!
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17.6.2025
SEE YOU AT OUR ANNUAL CONCERT! 

SAVE THE DATE!

MS. MADUSANKI  RAVEENA
KG1C CLASS TEACHER

A MESSAGE FROM
OUR HOS
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Further Info:
www.thebloomingtonacademy.com

STAR TEACHER 
OF THE MONTH

THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY AJMAN

FLASH NEWS! 
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5 PM ONWARDS

As we reach the end of this academic year, our
hearts are full of emotions. What a beautiful 10-
month journey it has been! Together, we’ve laughed,
learned, and grown.

Now, it's time for our little birds 🐣—especially our
dear KG2 children—to spread their wings and fly into
a new and exciting phase of life. We are so proud of
each one of them!

A heartfelt thank you to all the parents for your
unwavering support and trust. This journey wouldn’t
have been possible without you.

With love and warm wishes,
G.Banany Rao
Head of Kindergarten


